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SMARTFOOTREST SURVEY RESULTS 

 

 

January 8, 2023 

Written by Yuichi Shikichi 

We requested a survey of facilities that have been using Smartfootrest since early 

November 2022 between December 16, 2022 and January 8, 2023. The survey 

consisted of the following questions (1) to (5) on a 5-point scale of "no", "not so 

much", "undecided", "a little agree", and "completely agree", to be completed by the 

respondents themselves or by staff members. 

Of the 11 facilities whose names could be disclosed, we received responses from the 

following 5 facilities (4 patients/users and 39 staff). The response rate was 45.5%. 

The results are described below. 

◆Responding facilities: Chikamori Rehabilitation Hospital (2 patients, 19 staff), Atago 

Hospital (0 patients, 8 staff), Toda Central Rehabilitation Hospital (0 patients, 7 staff), 

Yuwa no Mori (0 users, 3 staff), Rehab Day Service Fit (2 users, 2 staff) 

 

Smartfootrest Survey Results 

【questions】 

⚫ ①Would you like to continue to use Smartfootrest?  

  〈4 patients/users〉                     〈39 staff〉 
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⚫ ②Do you think Smartfootrests reduce the caregiver's burden of care?  

  〈4 patients/users〉                     〈39 staff〉 

  

⚫ ③Do you think the use of Smartfootrests improves hygiene? 

  〈4 patients/users〉                     〈39 staff〉 

  

⚫ ④Do you think the use of Smartfootrests will reduce injuries due to contact 

in the same area caused by insufficient raising of the plate (insufficient 

closing operation) or falls due to snagging? 

  〈4 patients/users〉                     〈39 staff〉 
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⚫ ⑤Do you think the Smartfootrest will make the lives of wheelchair users and 

caregivers more comfortable, safer, and more hygienic? 

  〈4 patients/users〉                     〈39 staff〉 

  

We thank the facility and its staff and patients for their cooperation. 


